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Present: Cllrs Les Bettley, Audrey Cawthorn, Roger Coonie, Mike Whiston 

Members of  the Public: 2 

In the absence of  the Chairman it was agreed Cllr Bettley would chair the meeting 

Public Participation: 
Various issues were raised  Church Walk needing attention, a gardening day in the Churchyard – 
Sue Peters, 2 additional dog bins ( Mr Stuart Bridges agreed to donate 50% towards the cost), 
Main Street railings were not in keeping with street scene, village web-site. 
18/2257 
Apologies for Absence: Cllr M Hardy 
18/2258 
Councillor Vacancy 
It was unanimously agreed to co-opt Andrea Wright of  Goadby Marwood on to the Parish 
Council 
18/2259 
Declarations of  Disclosable Pecuniary or Personal Interest: 
None 
18/2260 
To approve and sign the Minutes from the Annual Parish Council Meeting held in 
Goadby Marwood Village Hall on 14th May 2018: 
The Minutes of  the meeting held on the 14th May 2018 were unanimously accepted as a true 
record, and the Minutes were signed by the Vice Chairman. 
18/2261 
Planning: 
New: 
18/00449/CL Renewal of  Certificate of  Lawfulness – The Lodge, Manor Lane,    
Goadby Marwood, LE14 4LQ 
18/00626/VAC – Two storey side extension and single storey front porch and rear  
Extension. Detached timber garage & store – Glen Cottage 18 Scalford Road, Eastwell 
18/00541/FULHH – Internal & External alterations & extension/conversion of  existing 
outbuilding – Flat 2, The Granary, Branston Road, Eaton, NG32 1ET. 
Granted: 
None 
18/2262 
Financial:
Receipts & Payments May 2018: 
Receipts 
None 
Payments: 
D D   Currys    £       5.50 
B P  Village News s137  £    250.00 
B P  C J Hill    £    338.62 
B P  T Allen    £      90.50 
B P  SLCC    £      64.00 
B P   Came & Co   £    361.59 
B P   Burnt Oak Development £    558.00 
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Financial continued: 

The above payments and receipts were unanimously accepted and signed off  by two Councillors. 

The reconciled bank balance as at 31st May of  £13809.25 was unanimously accepted as a true 
record and signed off  by the Vice Chairman.                                             
18/2263 
Eaton: 
a) Herbage Charity 
Cllr Bettley suggested that rather than distribute the annual proceeds £104.00 as previous years, 
it might be better to arrange a community meal for the elderly with the money, adding he felt 
sure assistance in organizing this would be available. After discussion it was unanimously agreed 
to go ahead. 
b) Churchyard: 
After discussion it was agreed a site meeting was needed to agree what work needed doing, also 
it was agreed the matter of  the Parish Councils responsibilities in relation to the Churchyard 
needed to be clarified 
c) Saplings 
The offer of  saplings was discussed and after discussion it was agreed to wait until rainy weather 
arrived and in the meantime decide where they would be located, the community play area being 
one suggestion. 
18/2264 
Eastwell: 
a) Village Tidy 
Cllr Cawthorn thought a communal village tidy was worth pursuing through an item in the 
Village News and agreed to provide a short article. 
18/2265 
Goadby Marwood: 
a)Speeding Traffic 
The Council had received several complaints regarding speeding traffic entering the village and it 
was unanimously agreed the Council should look into ways of  raising awareness of  the 30 mph 
speed limit. It was suggested gates similar to Eastwell and improved road markings might help, 
an approach to Highways to be made for advice. 
18/2266 
Bus Service: 
The proposed bus service changes had been had been put on hold for the time being and it was 
agreed discussion would be deferred until the outcome of  a further review. 
18/2267 
Trees/Hedges in Cemetery/School Garden Allotments: 
Following a recent incident when a large branch fell off  a large tree that was on the allotment 
boundary it was agreed that it should be established whose land the tree was on, as considerable 
work was needed on the tree. It was agreed that the hedges in the cemetery needed cutting back 
as did various trees in the hedge line, a quote to be obtained for this work. 
18/2268 
Emails - previously circulated, issues raised will be put on next month’s Agenda: 
None                                                                                                                                                          
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Items for Next Month’s Agenda: 
Herbage Charity 
Railings Main St, Eaton 
Churchyard/Cemetery 
Allotment Trees 

Date of  Next Meeting: Monday 3rd September Parish Council Meeting at 8.15pm in 
Eaton Village Hall 

The meeting closed at 9.20 pm 

Signed:  ______________________  
Chairman Eaton Parish Council 


